
any car drivers who could offer a lift.  If you feel that you can 

help in any way please make yourself known to Mike H.  

 

 

 

Dates for October 

 

9th Harvest Lunch and auction. 

10th Lunch Club 1pm in the hall 

17th Women’s Fellowship ‘Pets as Therapy’ 2.30pm in the hall 

29th Community Shop 11-1pm in the hall  

 

Prayer groups meet on each Tuesday 9.30-10 am and each Wednesday 7-

7.30 pm in the Church. 

Mum’s coffee morning each Wednesday morning at 9.30am 

 

Contact details: 

Rector – Rev. Stefanie Hodges – 504228 [ day off Friday ] 

Curate – Rev. Diane Peters – 532792 

Organist– Dawn Scanlon – 07732 033448 or email 

                                                        dawnscanlon1@icloud.com.                                            

Newsletter – Sue Hammond – 562661 or email 

       m_hammond@talk21.com material by Thurs. please. 

Vulnerable Adults – Eike Ndiweni – Eike.ndiweni@btinternet.com  

Stewardship – Mike Hammond – details as for newsletter. 

                                                     

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Sunday 9th October 2016 at 10am 

20th Sunday after Trinity 
A warm welcome to all joining us for our Harvest service today 

 

As this is an all age worship all service details will be in the 

service sheets for the day 

If your little ones need distraction there are books and toys in the back 

room for your use. 

Please join us for refreshments and a chat after the service. 

 

Community Lunch.  If you are coming to the lunch please sign up on 

the list at the back of the church. 

Harvest Festival  

It is good to welcome the St Francis Rainbows with us for our Harvest 

Festival Service today and the families of the infants being baptised. 

This year we encourage you to bring produce that can be auctioned off 

after the service, where the money is going to charity.  

“Sharing our bountiful harvest with those who are struggling.”  

Help needed.  

21st November will be the last Sunday that we will be able to run 

the minibus to get members to church, so we are looking for  
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